



EVENTS IN MAY

Monday 6th May- Friday 10th May School closed for Mid Term Break. 13th-19th May P7 Retreat Saturday 18th May P4 First Holy Communion Monday 20th May- Holy Communion Photos in school

Wednesday 22nd May P1 Induction
Meeting 9:30-10:30

Monday 27th May Children OFF Staff Development Day

NEW SCHOOL MINIBUS

The children had very unexpected visitors this week! They were surprised when Sam Goldblatt, Chairman of the Lord Taverners Northern Ireland and Betty Scott, Chair Woman of The Lady Taverners, Northern Ireland, along with a group of Taverners and celebrities, including Candy Devine and Gene Fitzpatrick arrived to their Primary 7 class with a very large key! The Lord and Lady Taverners are renowned for their hard work and fund raising efforts to help young people all over the British Isles. The visitors came to deliver a brand new bright green minibus to the children of Holy Trinity. The children are delighted and can't wait to try it out. The Principal, Mrs Armstrong, thanked

the Lord and Lady Taverner for the

new bus and said she is overjoyed to have received this very welcome gift and the children would make great use of it.



Mobile Phones

Just to remind all parents, mobile phones are *not allowed* in school unless an arrangement has been agreed with the Principal or Vice-Principal. For the safety of all children and staff this is an essential rule. If you require your child to bring a phone on any occasion you must contact the school to tell us. If a child has a phone i with them in school without prior permission this will be kept in the 7 Principal's Office until one parent comes to collect it. For agreed mobile phones in 7 school, children MUST bring this phone to the main office immediately when they enter the school and collect it when they are leaving the premises in the afternoon.

UGANDA PARTNERSHIP

This year Miss Murphy and Mrs
Devlin visited Uganda with a group
of teachers from Belfast to
further develop links with schools in
Kampala. Holy Trinity is linked with
St Andrew's School, which has over
600 children. They had a very
successful visit and we look forward
to our Ugandan teachers return
visit to our school.

